
 
 

SRI GURU NANAK PUBLIC SCHOOL, ADARSH NAGAR, DELHI-110033 

FOR CLASSES VI TO XII 

Cir. No.27/Gurupurab/2024-25             Dated:11-11-2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

NAGAR KIRTAN ON 15th NOVEMBER 2024:- All the children from Classes VI to VIII & 

selected students of Class IX & XI are actively participating IN ‘NAGAR KIRTAN’ scheduled 

on  15th November 2024 (Friday) to celebrate the ‘PRAKASH UTSAV’ of Sri Guru Nanak 

Dev Ji. The attendance on 15th November 2024 is compulsory for all the participants. These 

children will come to school at 9.45 a.m. in dress code as specified by Drill Incharge. NO 

LEAVE WILL BE GRANTED. Please collect your ward from the school at 3.30 p.m. 

Other Classes I-V, X, XII and non selected students of Class IX/XI will have a holiday on 

15th November 2024.  
 

 KIRTAN DARBAR ON 24th NOVEMBER 2024 :- The School is celebrating Gurupurab of 

Sri Guru Nanak Dev Ji on 24th November 2024 (Sunday) in which the students will recite 

Shabad Kirtan, Speeches & related Anecdote from the life of great Saint Sri Guru Nanak Dev 

Ji to inspire the audience to follow the path of Universal Brotherhood, Kindness & Love for one 

& all. The attendance on 24th November 2024 (Sunday) for Classes VI to IX & XI is 

compulsory. These children will come to school at 9.15 a.m. NO LEAVE WILL BE 

GRANTED. PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR WARD ATTENDS SCHOOL IN PROPER 

SCHOOL UNIFORM ON 24th NOVEMBER 2024. Other Classes I-V, X & XII will have a 

holiday on 24th November 2024. 

Parents and other family members are also cordially invited to school at 10.00 a.m. on 24th 

November 2024. The programme will be as follows:  

(i) Bhog Sri Akhand Path at 9.30 a.m.  

(ii) Kirtan Darbar from 10.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.  

(iii)Guru Ka Langar from 12.30 p.m. onwards  
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS:- THE SCHOOL WILL REMAIN CLOSED ON FOLLOWING DAYS 

IN LIEU OF GURUPURUB CELEBRATION IN THE SCHOOL:- →  

16th NOVEMBER 2024 (SATURDAY)  

25th NOVEMBER 2024 (MONDAY) 
 

WINTER UNIFORM:- Please ensure that your ward comes to School in proper winter uniform 

from 26th  November 2024 onwards.  

 

I, on behalf of the School Management, Staff and Students take this opportunity to  

     convey to you season’s greetings and best wishes for HAPPY GURUPURAB.  

     May ‘Waheguru’ bless you & your family members with happiness, success and  

     good health. 

      

 

Regards 

 

 

(Shikha Gupta) 

Principal 
 

 

 

 


